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Hamre Jaime

From: KEITH & BARBARA JENSEN <kjensen@bendbroadband.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 7, 2018 8:31 PM
To: HAGNR Exhibits
Subject: Bridge over Deschutes River

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

In the Willamette valley people build on valuable agricultural land. In bend we build on lava rock but the same 
condensed building rules apply. Central Oregon, the fastest growing area in Oregon deserves space and access for an 
ever growing population. Wild and scenic? There are already homes there, why cut out a part of the population who 
want more access to available trails? How much wilderness do the environmentalists need? What about the people who 
live there? Is it only reserved for people of means? How about doing something for the people who want better access 
to existing trails or is this one of those NIMBY things?  Keith Jensen, 2519 NW Locke Ct. Bend, OR 97703  


